
Hearing No. " 21 - 22. March 21, 2022.

Pursuant to a notice published and personal notices sent by the

Finance Director, there is a hearing scheduled for this evening for

confirming the exercise of police power in making an assessment for those

benefited properties against which assessments are proposed for Parking

Assessment District No. 2.

Any interested persons may be heard.




